
What an Egg Might Say Drew Hodson
ACROSS
1. What a scrub might 

do to buttons to try 
to win

5. Natural nutcrackers
10. Copium's main 

ingredient
14. Leave ___ Beaver
15. ...but a goodie
16. Tons of
17. (Take a) try
18. We do a bit of 

___ing
19. Serpentine Razer 

mouse
20. With 52A, corny 

saying meaning "I 
just need one thing"

23. "Oh no!" reply
24. Phase of matter
28. ___ chamber
31. Isaac developer 

Rodriguez
32. Pronoun for Kate
33. Totally spills the 

beans regarding 
someone

37. Consumed
38. What it would be to 

still be playing 
Binding of Isaac in 
2014, say

41. Vessel to weather a 
great flood

42. Barbie maker
43. Fellas
44. Back fin
46. Sweet Portugese 

wine
47. Hindu ascetic
48. Lawyerly abbr.
52. "Don't worry about 

me"
58. ToeJam's buddy
61. "Let me also say"
62. Cookie that is 

purported to be 
milk's favorite

63. Musical high school 
comedy-drama 
series

64. Bodyweight 
exercise for the 
glutes and quads

65. Group of players

66. Sapphire, ruby, and 
emerald

67. Twins who debuted 
on Full House

68. MTV matchmaking 
reality series

DOWN
1. Abbr. for various 

things
2. ___ boy!
3. Excessively devoted 

fan
4. Transient
5. Bungle
6. Son of George 

Jetson
7. I ___ you
8. Ovens for mugs and 

urns
9. Inexact biblical 

location meaning 
"rock"

10. Quality of being 
frank and honest

11. Hello, in Lisbon
12. Intense hype
13. Abbreviation for a 

guess as to when 
you'll be in a 
location

21. Dave Grohl hasn't 
finished his 26 year 
battle against it

22. "Bye Bye Bye" group
25. Heavy equipment 

machine used to 
move material

26. Determination
27. The bird on Always 

Sunny
28. A deposit or fund 

held in trust
29. What you might 

hope to gain 
balance in by 
meditating

30. 2013 Jonze film
31. Double, double ___ 

and trouble
33. Not fake
34. Singer Garfunkel
35. Hissed reprisal
36. A terrible name for 

a boy, but it might 
make him tough

39. Spam delivery 
medium

40. "The way I see it"

41. Things you could 
skip by using a 
Twitch Prime sub

45. Grins
46. Sequencing test for 

COVID
48. Singer and 

American Idol host 
Paula

49. Connery and Paul
50. Twitch emote 

indicating 
disappointment

51. Referring to former 
times

53. Partner of Stitch
54. Small amount
55. Last___Wolf, former 

channel name of 
DumbDog

56. Miami basketball 
team

57. NL's actual human 
son

58. Another nickname 
for Ryab

59. Beer devoid of hops
60. "It's The End Of The 

World" artist

1 5 10

14 15 16

17 18 19

20

23 24

28 31

32 33 37

38

41 42 43

44 46

47 48

52

58 61 62

63 64 65

66 67 68

1

41

58

2

28

59

3

29

60

4

30

45

21

39

5

33

53

6

34

48

7

35

49

8

36

50

9

31

51

22

46

10

40

54

11

25

55

12

26

56

13

27

57

© 2021


